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Colleagues, 
 
It is that time again, preparations for Posters-at-the-Capitol 2006 are in full swing and 
indications are that we will have a very rewarding event for those participating, as well as 
attending.  This year Posters-at-the-Capitol will take place on February X, 200X.  I 
encourage you to make plans to attend to support our students as they present the results 
of their research, scholarly, and creative work to those in Frankfort who fund higher 
education.    
 
My office will send you a copy of our 200X program in January so that you may 
familiarize yourself with the schedule of activities and plan your day accordingly.  We 
have over thirty participants from Murray State, with overall participation reaching nearly 
two hundred students from across the state.  Work being exhibited by MSU students will 
feature a wide array of interests and areas, ranging from projects like Catherine XXX’s 
The Human Ecology of Islam mentored by Dr. Chris XXX and Daniel XXX’s The Social 
Security Dilemma: An Analysis mentored by Dr. Martin XXX to Lindsey XXX’ The 
Effect of Nutrition Intervention on Performance Measures of University Team Members 
mentored by Dr. Jeffery XXX and James XXX and Melissa XXX’s Hydrogen Bonding is 
the Prime Determinant of Carboxyl pKA Values at N-termini of Alpha-Helices mentored 
by Dr. Pablo XXX. 
 
This year, Governor Fletcher has issued a special proclamation, calling February X 
Kentucky’s first Undergraduate Research Day!  Please join us to celebrate Kentucky’s 
XXX Annual Posters-at-the-Capitol! 
 
Please let me know if your schedule will allow you to attend.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Mateja, Chair 
Posters-at-the-Capitol Organizing Committee 
 
JM/jc 


